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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Here we are again talking about 
independence but why?  The bigger 
question is why not? 

Of course none of us are 
independent  -  we all rely on others 
in all sorts of ways to make our 
lives liveable and doable. But for 
the children and young people at 
Valence independence has a whole 
additional dimension.  What if you 
canôt do some things for yourself 
like going to the toilet or eating a 
meal?  What does independence 
mean then?  If you canôt do 
something you are not independent 
in that activity are you?  Well, on 
the surface the answer is ónoô but 
when you think more deeply about 
it independence isn't so much about 
what you can do on your own but 
on what goes on in your head.  If 
you need other people to help you 
to do things and most of us do we 
want them to do them in the way 
we want.  If, for example a 
government sends an ambassador 
to another country they donôt 

expect that person to expound their 
own views and opinions but those 
of the government who has sent 
him.  Similarly, a person who has a 
disability, if he or she is being cared 
for by another person needs to 
ensure that what that person does 
is what they want her or him to do.  
Independence isn't a practical skill 
although being able to travel on a 
train on your own is quite useful!  
No, it is a state of mind.  It is about 
being in control of your own life, 
taking your own decisions directing 
your own care if you need it.  It has 
most to do with having the 
confidence, resilience, 
determination and communication 
skills that ensure that what 
happens to you is what you want to 
happen and not what someone else 
thinks should happen.  Schools like 
Valence have to guard against the 
latter at all times. It is easy to put 
systems and arrangements in place 
that suit the needs of the institution 
and its staff whilst forgetting the 
wishes and needs of the people 
who are being cared for.  

Well, I am very confident that we 

do promote independence, do listen 
to our students and do not assume 
their needs but get them to direct 
us.  Do we always get it right? No!  
Do we sometimes fall into 
institutionalised habits? Yes!  Do 
we learn from our shortfalls and 
mistakes?  Yes!  We must never 
stop promoting independence for 
our young people but neither must 
we stop looking critically at 
ourselves and what we do.  You too 
have a part to play so ask 
yourselves this question:  How 
much am I allowing and enabling 
my son/daughter to become 
independent?  Can I let go? It isn't 
easy as all parents know but it is 
vitally important and even more 
important for a child with a 
disability! 

Lastly, please support the Summer 
Fair  - send in your donations - 
particularly bottles!  We need much 
more support than we have been 
getting up until now! 

Kind regards. 

Roland Gooding 

Independence 
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If a student brings a bottle to Reception on a Friday between now and the Summer Fair 

they may wear non school uniform on Friday 20th July   

 

Donations  -  Please send in as much as you can to boost our stalls  

tƭŜŀǎŜ Ŏŀƴ ȅƻǳ ƘŜƭǇ ΚΚΚ 

²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ǎǝƭƭ ǾŜǊȅ ƭƻǿ ƻƴ ōƻǧƭŜ Řƻƴŀǝƻƴǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ {ǳƳƳŜǊ CŀƛǊ ǎǘŀƭƭǎΦ   

 

LŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ŀƴȅ ōƻǧƭŜǎ ŀǘ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŀǘ ȅƻǳ ǿƻǳƭŘ ōŜ ƘŀǇǇȅ ǘƻ ŘƻƴŀǘŜΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ƘŀƴŘ ǘƘŜƳ ƛƴ ŀǘ 

wŜŎŜǇǝƻƴ ƻǊ ǎŜƴŘ ǘƘŜƳ ƛƴ ǿƛǘƘ ȅƻǳǊ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘ ŦƻǊ hǿƴ /ƭƻǘƘŜǎ 5ŀȅ Φ 

 

 

²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ǇǊƛȊŜǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ  

DǊŀƴŘ wŀƉŜ ŀƴŘ ¢ƻƳōƻƭŀ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ {ǳƳƳŜǊ CŀƛǊ 

LŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ŀƴȅǘƘƛƴƎ ȅƻǳ ŎƻǳƭŘ ŘƻƴŀǘŜΣ ǎǳŎƘ ŀǎ ǾƻǳŎƘŜǊ ŦƻǊ ŀ Řŀȅ ƻǳǘΣ 

ŀƴ ŜƭŜŎǘǊƛŎŀƭ ƛǘŜƳΣ ƻǊ ǎƛƳƛƭŀǊΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŜƳŀƛƭ {ƻǇƘƛŜΥ  

ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎϪǾŀƭŜƴŎŜΦƪŜƴǘΦǎŎƘΦǳƪ              

!ƭƭ ƳƻƴŜȅ ǊŀƛǎŜŘ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ŦŀƛǊ ǿƛƭƭ Ǝƻ ǘƻǿŀǊŘǎ ƴŜǿ ŜǉǳƛǇƳŜƴǘΣ ŦŀŎƛƭƛǝŜǎ 

ŀƴŘ ƻǘƘŜǊ ŜȄŎƛǝƴƎ ƻǇǇƻǊǘǳƴƛǝŜǎ ŦƻǊ ƻǳǊ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎΦ  
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We need your help with collecting good condition donations and prizes for our 

Summer Fair.  

 

Our Summer Fair raises a lot of money for our students. The more prizes and 

donations we collect the more we can raise.  

 

Could you help with donations? 

 

Ý Unwanted boys and girlôs toys  

Ý Any games/ board games  

Ý New or used good condition teddy bears  

Ý Full wine bottles 

Ý Packets of sweets  

Ý Books for our book stall  

Ý Vouchers or day out trip tickets  

Ý Woollen and knitted items  

Ý Small prizes for tombola and duck fishing, e.g. toy car, 

yoyo,  

Ý Larger prizes, e.g. water pistol, action figures, remote 

control toys 

Ý Bottles of alcoholic and non-alcoholic drink 

Ý Plastic half pint and pint glasses, plastic wine and prosecco glasses, 

paper plates, serviettes, plastic cutlery  

  

Please can items be dropped off at reception.  

 

 

 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwj5nZbcgvHbAhXKOBQKHYlrD3UQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://shop.lego.com/en-GB/&psig=AOvVaw1sG50p3M0DWwEIrmV2Xacx&ust=1530091915321983
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwiiuaCUhPHbAhUFLFAKHVhOBOoQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http://www.nationaldiversityawards.co.uk/children-need-more-inclusive-books/&psig=AOvVaw18xnsE_7CAu3dtoh_Szakz&ust=15300923
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjf2d_UiPHbAhVEbFAKHUgqCnAQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://www.pinterest.com/pin/550072541967071141/&psig=AOvVaw3AZEoO63_MeeFmbhv3dAD0&ust=1530093507957947
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjF7tefg_HbAhWJXRQKHeBGAMMQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://www.indiamart.com/proddetail/color-coated-empty-glass-bottles-14782850048.html&psig=AOvVaw36rgNmN_6nvws4bRihg321&us


п 

 

 

First of all, I would like to say a BIG 
congratulations!!! to Laura Barrett on the 
successful completion of her Initial 
Teacher Training course as a history 
teacher. Her work was highly praised and 
stated as òexemplaryó.  

 

   

In Key Stage 3 the classes have been studying medieval life. They have covered the Black 
Death and are now looking at the Peasants Revolt. Classes D1 and D2 posed for ôfreeze-
frameõ photos showing the events of the revolt which will then be used to create a 
storyboard explaining what happened at the peasantsõ revolt. 

 

          
 

Class U have been looking into the causes and 
consequences of the Revolt and making links 
between the many factors which caused 
peasant discontent and how this led to the 
revolt. They will be exploring how the revolt 
ended and the impact it had on fourteenth 
century society. 

 

 

In Term 5 Class T went to the Battle of 
Britain Museum in Folkestone as part of their 
local history entry level unit.  

 

 

Class I are on their second unit-ôconflict and upheaval 1331-1387õ. They have studied the 
Hundred years war and are moving on to look at the Black Death and its impact on society. 

 

Tim Longthorne 

Humanities Co- ordinator 

 

 


